
 

 

 
 
To:   AmeriHealth Caritas DC Providers 
 
Date:  June 2, 2021 
 
Subject:  New Provider Newsletter Edition Available Online 
 
 

The spring 2021 AmeriHealth Caritas District of Columbia provider newsletter is now available 
online. You may find the newsletter by visiting 
https://www.amerihealthcaritasdc.com/provider/newsletters-and-updates/index.aspx. You can 
also find past editions at the URL above. 
 
If you have any questions about this communication, please contact your Provider Account 
Executive or the Provider Services department at 202-408-2237. 
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